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  Sandringham and West Newton Primary School

School Road, West Newton

Kings Lynn, Norfolk

PE31 6AX
01485 540506
E.mail: office@sandringhamwestnewton.norfolk.sch.uk
Website : http://www.sandringhamandwestnewtonprimary.com
Friday 16th December 2016
Dear Parents,

As end of term approaches I just wanted to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy Christmas and to thank you for your support throughout this term. 

It has been an incredibly busy term and the children have had such a wide range of enriching experiences from trips to Bewilderwood and Houghton to forming new friendships through the partnership with Flitcham.  

The children have worked so hard academically and great progress has been made in a very long term. I am sure they are all ready for a Christmas break. Yesterday we saw in our celebration assembly all the wonderful achievements of the children throughout the term and it is clear that your children are a real credit to you. Many visitors comment on their wonderful manners and behaviour as I am showing people around the school and the lovely family atmosphere of the school is always noted.

Recently we asked you to complete a parent survey and the children have also completed a pupil survey. I am attaching the analysis and results for your interest. I am pleased to have such positive responses. If you have any questions concerning the survey, or anything else for that matter, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Strudwick.

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Thursday January 5th 2017!

Yours sincerely

Jane Gardener
Mrs Jane Gardener

Headteacher
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